
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It was great to see all of you being so positive about the 

progress your child is making during Parents’ Evening 

this week. It has been a fantastic first term at Concordia 

and we could not have come so far without the support 

of you all so thank you. Our children have settled really 

well and come in every day with an enthusiasm for 

learning.  

As you know, we break up for the holidays on Wednes-

day 21 December at the usual time, school begins again 

on Wednesday 4 January. From everyone at Concordia 

Academy, we would like to wish you a very merry Christ-

mas and best wishes for the New Year. We look forward 

to seeing you all again for the start of the spring term.   

Kind regards 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 16 December 2016 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

 CONCORDIA AT THE CO-OP 

This week, we 
were pleased 
to have taken 
part in the 
opening of the 
new Co-op 
store in Rom-
ford.  
 
Adam, Richie, 
Mercy, Kia, 
Poppy and 
Antonia all 
looked very festive in their Christmas jumpers and 
were lucky enough to have met Father Christmas 
himself. We would like to say a huge thank you to 
Adam’s dad for inviting us! Not only for having in-
volved the school but for gifting all of the children in 
Bluebell Class with a goody bag. Look out for pic-
tures from the opening in the local newspapers!  

Each week, we choose a Star of the Week. This award is given to a child who shows that 
they are making a real effort in a particular area of their learning.  
 
Our Star of the Week this week is Maximillian. Maximillian has been doing lots of independ-
ent writing this week and has been making a real effort to use his sounds. Not only does 
Maximillian use his sounds in his own writing but he encourages and helps other children to 
do the same.  
 
Well done Maximillian, keep up the super work! 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Thank you so much to all of the parents and governors that 
came to watch our show this week. Even Ms Black’s mum 
turned up!  
 
The children worked extremely hard and all did brilliantly to 
remember their parts. We hope you agree that they put on 
a fabulous show for everyone. We certainly enjoyed seeing 
some of you join in with our Rockin’ Robin dance!  

We have posted pictures of the performance on Twitter and 
Facebook, as well as on our website. Check them out! 

 NATIVITY PERFORMANCE 


